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NOTICE RESCHEDULING TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

(Issued May 27, 2020) 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Technical Conference 

scheduled for May 29, 2019, is being rescheduled for June 19, 

2020, commencing at 10:00 A.M. and ending by 12:30 P.M.  The 

Technical Conference will be held as a web videoconference and 

will include a presentation by The Brattle Group.  A 

supplemental notice will be issued with instructions for those 

wishing to participate in the videoconference. 

Materials related to the Technical Conference were 

filed by DPS Staff and posted in this proceeding on May 19, 

2020.  These materials include the results of analyses prepared 

by The Brattle Group to evaluate, from an economic and policy 

perspective, the merits of existing and potential resource 

adequacy structures.  The rescheduled date for the 

videoconference is to provide additional time for interested 

stakeholders to submit questions on these materials in advance 

of the Technical Conference and to better understand the 

quantitative and qualitative analyses used to compare varying 

structures. 

Interested stakeholders are requested to submit any 

questions on the related materials filed by DPS Staff in advance 

of the Technical Conference.  Any such questions should be 

submitted by June 10, 2020, by emailing them to Adam Evans at  
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Adam.Evans@dps.ny.gov.  Public comments on the conference 

materials will be sought in the future pursuant to separate 

notice.   

 
 
 (SIGNED)      MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS  
        Secretary 
 
 

mailto:Adam.Evans@dps.ny.gov

